
As an Oregonian, a young American and a gun owner I strongly oppose this bill.  
 
This bill will do nothing to keep firearms out of the hands of criminals. Criminals do not follow 
laws, and selling a gun to a prohibited person is already illegal.  
 
now who sells guns to a prohibited person? other prohibited persons. or they will steal one, a 
back ground check isn't going to stop a criminal from getting a firearm. 
even Sen. Floyd Prozanski, the writer of the bill has said this.  
 
All this bill will do is make it more difficult on law abiding gun owners, strain a already 
stressed out and flawed background check system, and stretch out the polices resources 
trying to enforce it, and checking out every wrongfully failed background check. 
 
They say 84% of Oregon gun owners support this bill, this is wholeheartedly a lie. If 
this statement were true,  Sen. Floyd Prozanski and his compatriots wouldn't be pushing 
it on us using under handed tactics and lies. If that is the case, then let the people of 
Oregon vote on it. 
 

The counties oppose this bill, the sheriffs oppose this bill and the 
People of Oregon oppose this bill. I hope you all make the right 
choice, and listen to the people, vote against this bill. 
 


